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13 February 2017 
 
Dear Parents / Guardians 
 
RE: NEW ‘TEA AND A TOUR’ SESSIONS 
 
We are always looking for ways to work with our community and give you an insight into the daily 
life of our schools.  Our Facebook pages are extremely well used and have a range of updates, 
stories and celebrations of our students and their work.  This term I am starting monthly ‘Tea and a 
Tour’ sessions for parents to have an opportunity to meet with me informally in a small group 
setting for a chat and a cup of tea and then be shown around the school during the school day. 
 
I hope this will give an opportunity for open, positive and honest dialogue; to share ideas about 
further improving the schools, to see the school at work and to highlight areas of school practice 
that you think are worthy of praise.  If you wish to meet with me to discuss specific issues relating to 
your son or daughter, then please make a dedicated appointment using the appropriate contact 
below. 
 
Listed below are the dates for the rest of the year.  If you would like to join me, please contact 
Penny Demetriou pdemetriou@stjohnsschoolcyprus.com / 25968021. 
 
St John’s School dates: 
 

Monday 6 March 2017 1300 – 1400 hrs 

Monday 3 April 2017 0815 – 0915 hrs 

Monday 8 May 2017 1300 – 1400 hrs 

Monday 5 June 2017 0815 – 0915 hrs 

Monday 3 July 2017 1300 – 1400 hrs 

 
Best wishes and thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Dan Browning 
Executive Principal  
Twitter: @mrdbrowning  
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